
 

 

Memorandum to the Council of 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami  

Subject: MLEO Monthly Report - February 2025 

Memo No: 2025-M-047 

Date: March 13, 2025 

Attachment: None 

Prepared By: Daryl Bell - Municipal Law Enforcement Officer 

Recommendation  

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receives Memo 2025-M-047 as presented. 

Building Applications 

4 new building applications were received and reviewed in February, covering various 

construction projects within the municipality. 

By-law Inspections 

A total of 14 by-law inspections were conducted throughout the month, focusing on property 

maintenance, zoning, and compliance with local regulations. These inspections included both 

residential and commercial properties. 

Insurance Inspection of Municipal Facilities 

An insurance inspection of all municipal facilities was performed by Intact insurance. This 

inspection aimed to assess the overall condition of the buildings, identify potential risks, and 

ensure that the facilities are properly covered under the municipality’s insurance policy. 


